
The Faversham Youth Partnership 

Terms of Reference 

 

The Faversham Youth Partnership will serve as a strategic and operational forum, 
bringing together service providers, young people, and other key stakeholders to 
address the most pressing issues facing young people in the community. 

The Partnership will convene half yearly to identify these challenges, determine local 
actions, and promote collaborative solutions. This collective effort will ensure that 
young people in Faversham have access to the best opportunities available. 

A central priority of the Partnership is to place young people's voices at the core of its 
work. By developing meaningful collaboration between the youth sector and young 
people, we aim to create a supportive environment where young people can thrive, 
shaping their communities and expanding opportunities for growth and success. 

The Partnership will also support youth service providers throughout the devolution 
process, strengthening their ability to meet local needs effectively through adequate 
facilities and funding. 

 

Proposed Meeting Dates: 

Monday 31st March 

Monday 29th September 

 


